
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP  

Sent: Wednesday, 1 March 2017 12:43 PM 
To: 'Simon.Miller@afap.org.au'; 'simon@afap.org.au'; 'joanne@afap.org.au'; 'phil@aerialag.com.au'; 

'patrick@afap.org.au' 
Subject: AM2014/252 & AM2014/253 

 
Dear Parties, 
 
I refer to the Air Pilots Award 2010 and Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 2010. 
 
At the conclusion of the conference, the Deputy President indicated that he would be happy to hold 
a further conference at 9.30am on Friday, 10 March 2017 if the parties required the Deputy 
President’s assistance.  
 
The parties are to indicate whether they require a conference by 5.00pm on Monday, 6 March 2017  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Suzie Kairouz 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
chambers.gostencnik.dp@fwc.gov.au   
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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